
October 17th, 2021
Pinal County Board of Supervisors
Re: Filling of vacancies in Legislative District 11

Dear Pinal County Board of Supervisors:

On Sunday, October 17th, 2021, the elected Precinct Committeemen of Legislative District 11
Pinal County held a meeting to nominate three qualified electors to fill a vacancy in the
legislature.

The following three people were nominated: Kirk Fiehler (ktfiehler@gmail.com), Teresa Martinez
(beatlefan012000@yahoo.com), and Steve Smith (​​smithsteve8@yahoo.com).

Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact our office at
(602)-957-7770.

Respectfully,

Dr. Kelli Ward
Chairwoman
Republican Party of Arizona
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